
                                
          

     Rutland Group

The Next Meeting

will be held on

Tuesday January 14th 
at 7-30 pm
(Doors open 7-00pm)

in the

Uppingham Methodist Church
Orange Street, Uppingham, LE15 9SQ

Visitors very welcome
There will be a talk entitled

‘Hanging up the Hosepipe - 
Creating a Dry Garden’ 

by

Paul and Sharron Cutler
Paul and Sharron are both knowledgable horticulturists 

and long standing members of the HPS and the Rutland Group

Admission £3-00 Rutland HPS members, £5-00 visitors
(light refreshments included)

(Please use public car parks….free in the evenings)
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